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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter P with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We spent the week 

learning about penguin and polar bears, and 

other artic animals through books, songs, 

games, and videos. We did artic patterns, 

graphs, alphabet and number dot to dot, 

polar shapes coloring, and Q-tip painting. We 

used our fine motor skills to make a cute 

penguin craft and made puffy paint for our 

polar bears.  We also did a science 

experiment to see how penguins stay dry and 

rotated through several different science 

centers. We continue talking about all the 

ways we can show kindness.  

Next week we will be working on the letter B 

and talking about snow and ice. 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Jan.  24 – 100th Day of School                    

Jan.  28 – SMS Bingo Night                       

Jan.  30-Feb. 3 – Catholic Schools Week       

Feb.  14 – Pre-K Valentine Party              

Feb.  17 – Noon Dismissal                              

Feb.  20 – No School                                     

Feb.  25 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run     

March 25 – City Lights Dinner and Auction   

We will celebrate the 100th day of school on 

Tuesday, January 24th with some fun 

activities.        

Show and Tell will be on Wed., Jan. 25th. 

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – Wesley         Tuesday – Aurora                              

Wednesday – Cora        Thursday – Eliza                                                

Friday – Emerie 

                                   

Notes: 

Catholic Schools Week is January 30-February 3. It will be a fun and exciting week for our school. 

We will have different dress up days throughout the week and lots of extra activities. Monday will 

be Pajama Day. Tuesday will be Sports Day. Wednesday will be Western Day. Thursday will be Blue 

and Gold Day. Friday will be Decade Day. There will be an Open House on Thursday, February 2nd 

starting at 11 am, where family is invited to join us for lunch and then visit the classrooms.  

 Our Valentine Party will be on Tuesday, February 14th around 9 am. We will need unfrosted sugar 

cookies, vanilla frosting, sprinkles, candy hearts, plates, napkins, plastic knives, and juice for the 

party. If you can help with one of these items, have a fun party game to share, or would like to join 

us, please let me know. They are also welcome to bring valentines or treat bags for the class. 
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